Biodiversity Spending in Vanuatu
1998 Reporting
Vanuatu
 considered Resources for biodiversity conservation (7):

a. Budget required for implementation of strategies and action plans. The approved budget for the VNBSAP planning project is insufficient to meet all the activities identified as important for the planning process. Additional support is being sought from other agencies, especially to provide short term technical assistance to train local staff in field work and establish practical monitoring programmes. These funds are not yet confirmed. While the strategy will not be prepared for a further 18 months, it will be important for funding and resources for implementation activities to be identified in advance. The Environment Unit does not have the manpower, budget or resources to assume additional responsibilities. It is anticipated that the Unit’s 1998 budget will be half that of the previous year, and following annual cuts in real terms every year since 1991. This restricts the Unit’s -‘ability to take on new work. However all Departments in Vanuatu are in a similar position. As a consequence any additional work required to meet biodiversity conservation priorities will need to be resourced externally or include clear cost recovery mechanisms.

b. Sectoral problems and limitations. Common problems identified by all sectors involved in the NBSAP process are: l lack of resource people to undertake resource management responsibilities;  inadequate finances to support priority programmes and activities that focus on conservation of resources;  the need for good cooperation and a strong working relationship between all natural resource sectors;  the need to establish environment or natural resource offices within Provincial governments (No province has dedicated environmental staff, and most employ only a handful of office staff);  the need to have enough space for storage of specimens collected and laboratory facilities to accommodate-more scientific work e.g. water quality monitoring in urban areas etc.
2007 Reporting

Vanuatu
 reported that there are modest allocations in the national budget towards human resources and some operational costs associated with sectoral biodiversity conservation activities. These allocations have not increased significantly over the past five years. In 2005 approximately USD$100,000 was devoted directly to implementation of the CBD including management of the Herbarium. 
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